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November 24, 2022

MEMORANDUM
FOR/TO : All Officials and Employees
DENR Central Office
FROM : The Director
Administrative Service
SUBIECT : VOLUNTARY FINANCIAL ASSISTANCE FOR THE

DAUGHTER OF MR. RIZAL “DHEY” MARTINEZ OF THE
GENERAL SERVICES DIVISION

May we appeal for your voluntary financial assistance for the Medical Expenses of the
daughter of our co-employee Mr. Rizal “Dhey” Martinez of the General Services Division (GSD).
The Daughter of Mr. Martinez was diagnosed with Meningitis and is currently confined at the
Hospital.

Your prayers and financial help will be most appreciated. Kindly direct your contribution

to Ms. Kyra Cubelo or Marby Soreno of the Motorpool Section, General Services Division,
Administrative Service.
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